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Travelling safely on public transport in Pembrokeshire: 
Due to Covid-19 the operation of public transport has been affected.

Here’s a few things for you to think about before you travel
:

Take your contactless payment 
card or bus pass, along with your 
face covering

Book your journey in advance if 
you are using a bus service
operating on a phone to book 
basis

Check our website for the latest 
changes to bus timetables

Try and avoid travelling at peak 
times if you can
(7am - 9:30am & 3pm - 6pm)

Can you travel by any other 
means? 

Plan your journey in advance due 
to the changes

!


